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The Aneurin Bevan University Health Board, recently posted a job for an 
Equality, Diversity and Inclusion Specialist. 

 

The job was advertised between 15th December 2022 and was due to 
close on the 14th January 2023, but closed early on the 29th December 

2022.  
 

Job Ref, 4837780/040-AC391-1222. 
 

I would like to enquire please, how many people applied for this job and 
how many was short listed please. 

The closing date for the Quality, Diversity and Inclusion Specialist post was 30th  
December 2022 with interviews arranged for Friday 13th January 2023. 

 
There were 6 applications, with 4 shortlisted for interview. 

 


